
 

BULLETIN 
 
NO.:  23-037           
 
DATE:  March 6, 2023     
 
TO:  All Personnel 
        
FROM:  David Gerboth, Assistant Fire Chief, Emergency Operations 
 
SUBJECT:        Emergency Operations Strategic Plan 
 
 
Since assuming the role of Assistant Fire Chief of Emergency Operations, all divisions of 
emergency operations have been working together to create a plan to detail desired goals and 
the associated immediate, short-term, and long-term objectives necessary to achieve them. It 
is essential not only to have a plan but to ensure that the plan is communicated to the 
workforce and opportunities provided for input and collaboration.   
  
I am excited to share the Emergency Operation Strategic Plan. To further explain the plan and 
provide details of the goals, objectives, and tactics, four short videos have been created and 
posted as an assignment to Vector Solutions. 
  
Please see the link below to view the Emergency Operations Strategic Plan, and please take the 
time to watch the associated videos for additional detail and depth. I look forward to your 
feedback and working together to move our organization forward. 
 
Emergency Operations Strategic Plan link: 
 
https://webmaps.sandiego.gov/portal/apps/storymaps/stories/cc9fcf3af2424bc08a2e150ae1a86
648  

https://webmaps.sandiego.gov/portal/apps/storymaps/stories/cc9fcf3af2424bc08a2e150ae1a86648
https://webmaps.sandiego.gov/portal/apps/storymaps/stories/cc9fcf3af2424bc08a2e150ae1a86648

